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17/03/2020  20:53:352019/6437/P OBJ Judith Sciamma We are concerned that the change of use of the property will result in additional noise for the neighbours. The 

property currently is for single family use and will be turned into flats, resulting in living room and kitchen 

adjacent to neighbour's bedroom, and new bathroom adjacent to neighbour's bedrooms.

We would like soundproof walls to be added to the party walls.
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